June 22, 2016

Gene Klco 1524 Glenhaven Ave. East Lansing, MI 48823

Dear Mr. Klco,

Please find enclosed St. Vincent Catholic Charities' proposal for refugee transportation support. STVCC's Refugee Services Director presented to Williamston Sunrise Rotary in March 2016 and was very impressed and encouraged by such a great group of people.

St. Vincent Catholic Charities resettles an average of 600 refugees every year from over 20 countries, who speak up to 15 different languages. We are the only agency resettling refugees in Mid-Michigan. In order to achieve their goal of self-sufficiency, refugees must all be able to obtain and maintain employment. To that end, STVCC would like to be able to provide bus passes to clients in our employment program. Support from Williamston Sunrise Rotary's Community Service grant would help us to provide this necessary transportation support.

We look forward to starting a partnership with Williamston Sunrise Rotary.

Thank you for the opportunity to continue to provide compassionate services to refugees.

Sincerely,

Andrea Seyka, CEO









